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Addingham Cricket Club

Changing Rooms and Showering facilities
Our club has adopted the following policy based upon child protection guidelines and facilities available, access to facilities and number of children involved

This policy applies to adults, and children, sharing changing facilities. These occasions usually happen when children are playing in senior cricket matches
· Parental/Carer permission will be sought for their child to share changing facilities with adults (See Registration form/Player Profile form)
· Mixed gender teams will have access to separate male and female changing rooms

· Mobile phones must not be used in the changing rooms/showering area by anyone at anytime
· If children are uncomfortable changing or showering at the club, no pressure will be placed on them to do so, and it will be suggested that they shower at home.
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